

## UNT POLICE DEPARTMENT

July 31, 2025

Dear Mayor Hudspeth, City Council Members, and City Manager Hensley,

On behalf of the University of North Texas Police Department, I want to share our support for the city street parking adjustments around the UNT campus as proposed in your new parking ordinance.

The changes will support the safety of UNT community members, City residents and visitors to the City of Denton and our campus.

We sincerely appreciate your continued collaboration with our campus to ensure a great experience for all those who travel to or visit UNT.

In gratitude, Ramona Washington Chief of Police UNT Police Department







Dear Mayor Hudspeth, City Council Members, and City Manager Hensley,

On behalf of the University of North Texas, I want to express our sincere gratitude for the thoughtful and proactive street parking adjustments around the UNT Denton Campus. These changes are a clear demonstration of your commitment to the safety of everyone in our community.

Thank you for your continued efforts to make Denton safer and more navigable for our students, residents, and visitors.

Respectfully,

Jeff Brown

Associate Vice President, Facilities

